
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR SECRETARIAL AUDITOR 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR EMPANELMENT 

OF SECRETARIAL AUDITORS 

 

NEDFi invites application from experienced and practicing firms of Company Secretaries for 

empanelment to undertake Secretarial Audit. 

The detailed document for Expression of Interest (EoI) consisting of the scope of work, terms 

and conditions etc. together with annexures, are available on the website of the Corporation viz. 

www.nedfi.com 

Interested firms/LLPs/Companies meeting the requisite eligibility criteria may send their 

application in prescribed format in sealed envelopes as mentioned in the EoI so as to reach the 

Corporation’s Registered Office latest by Friday, 08th November 2024 at 15:30 hrs. 

 

Sd/- 

General Manager (Finance & Accounts) 

 

 


